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On 28th April, Ergin was taken to north Mitrovica hospital. His parents took him there 
very early in the morning. He has to remain in hospital but at least his parents can 
now visit him everyday.  
 
On 5th May, we called Dr. Lubijca Radovich in north Mitrovica who is in charge of 
Ergin in the hospital there. His health is ok for the moment, although he is still in 
danger. He must remain in hospital for a minimum of six more weeks. For the 
moment he is doing well, he is taking his medicine and responding. But she is afraid 
that his illness will return (if he returns to Osterode). If that happens, she won’t send 
him again to Kraguevac hospital but directly to Belgrade. She says there is little hope 
for him if he is returned to Osterode; she fears the worst for him there. She is 
praying to God for his recovery but personally she is very afraid for him. I offered to 
buy a special medicine if there is one but she said there is none.  
 
 


